
 NARROMINE SHIRE COUNCIL 
ORDINARY MEETING BUSINESS PAPER – 8 MARCH 2023 

QUESTIONS WITH NOTICE 

The following Question With Notice has been received from Cr Jablonski: - 

1. At what stage is Council at with the proposed levee for Narromine?

Response from Director Infrastructure and Engineering Services: -

Council has engaged a consultant to undertake a feasibility study for the
Narromine Levee.  This follows the adoption of the Narromine Floodplain Risk
Management Plan.  An inception meeting was held with the consultant in early
February 2023.  The anticipated duration of the study is between 12 to 18
months.  Dependent on the outcome of this study, detailed design of specific
components and/or construction would follow.
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